
New Delhi:  Visit to a university in Punjab
Tuesday, 14 February 2017.

First Secretary of the Embassy of the Republic of Serbia to India Dejan Vukic last week held a
lecture on Serbia's foreign policy and bilateral cooperation with India for postgraduate students
of PCTE University in Ludhiana, India's federal state of Punjab.
  
On this occasion he got acquainted with the functioning of PCTE and its study programmes,
namely computer science, business studies, tourism, hospitality industry and pharmacy, and
also discussed with the founder and Director General of PCTE, Mr. K. Kang, prospects for
cooperation with Serbian education institutions.
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